
Letter of Opposition to Proposed School 

Guidelines 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [School Board/Principal Name] 

[School Name] 

[School Address] 

Dear [School Board/Principal Name], 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed guidelines regarding [briefly 

describe the guidelines, e.g., the dress code, technology usage, etc.]. While I understand the 

intention behind these guidelines, I believe they may have unintended consequences that could 

negatively impact our students. 

Firstly, [provide a specific reason or example of why you oppose the guidelines]. This may 

hinder our children's ability to express themselves and build their individuality. 

Secondly, the implementation of these guidelines could lead to [describe another concern, e.g., 

increased disciplinary actions, potential discrimination, etc.], which is not conducive to a positive 

learning environment. 

Therefore, I respectfully urge the school board to reconsider these proposed guidelines and 

involve more community input in the decision-making process. Our students' voices deserve to 

be heard and valued. 

Thank you for considering my perspective. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Contact Information] 


